
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to: Department of Energy via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 

from: Jennifer Cleary 

date: December 19, 2018 

subject: Ex parte Communication; DOE’s Cooktop Test Procedure 

 

This memo memorializes the meeting between the Association of Home Appliance 

Manufacturers (AHAM) and the Department of Energy on August 30, 2018 for inclusion in the 

public docket.  In summary we discussed AHAM’s request that DOE withdraw the cooktop test 

procedure. 

 

The attendees were as follows:  

 

Ashley Armstrong, DOE 

Daniel Cohen, DOE 

Kathleen Hogan, DOE 

Elizabeth Kohl, DOE 

Sofie Miller, DOE 

Jennifer Cleary, AHAM 

Randy Cooper, AHAM 

John Park, AHAM 

Michael DelNegro, GE Appliances, a Haier Company  

Phil Barber, GE Appliances, a Haier Company 

 


